————— Original Message-----

From: Juliet Page [mailto:julietpage@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 12:25 PM

To: Martin, Al

Cc: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva

Subject: 2550 University

Dear Mr. Martin,

I live in University Heights and just wanted to express opposition to the signage
as currently proposed by the Mullins Group for its 2550 project. I do not want
to see a semi-permanent "apartments available"

sign atop the building. The commercial strip there is charming and modest -- and
a healthy gateway to an historic district. 1I'd like the signage to be a coherent
part of the strip and not a garish degradation of it.

Thanks for taking my thoughts into consideration.
Sincerely,

Juliet Page
2137 Chadbourne Ave



